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Mass Schedule 

Masses: Monday thru Friday in St. James at 7:45 am & in the Cathedral at 12:10 pm;  

  Doors Open ½ hour prior to Mass  

 

Opportunities for Confession: The Light is On! 
Weekday Confessions:  11:30 am to 12 noon 

 Sunday Confessions: 7:30 to 7:55 am, 9:50 to 10:20 am & 7:00 to 7:25 pm 

Adoration and Confession:  Wednesday   6 pm – 9 pm in the Cathedral 

http://www.stmaryscathedral.ca/


Contacts 
Rector: Father Shawn J. Hughes,         rector@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Deacon: Deacon Blaine Barclay,          deacon@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Parish Office Administrator: Liz Guiney,    officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

Co-Ordinator of Evangelization: Juliet Trolio,                       juliet@stmaryscathedral.ca  

Drop-In Centre: Paty Velazquez,     paty@stmaryscathedral.ca  
Interim Music Director and Organist: Brad Barbeau  bradbarbeau@gmail.com 

Sacristan: Domenic Sanfilippo,     domenic@stmaryscathedral.ca  

IT: Angela Gambin,       livestream@stmaryscathedral.ca 

In Residence:  Father Dan Ryan, Father Paul Finn, 

 and Fr. Jan Kusyk 

Sign Up for the Daily Flocknote at https://stmaryscathedral.ca/flocknote/  

 

Mass Intentions 

 
Monday March 27th                    7:45 AM   Tony Overvelde          12:10 PM Thomas Kerr 

Tuesday March 28th                         7: 45 AM  Intentions of Laura and  12:10 PM  Father Shawn’s Intentions 

                Frank Garofalo 

Wednesday March 29th                   7:45 AM   Aileen Kingsley         12:10 PM  Intentions of Donna North 

Thursday March 30th                7:45 AM   Cecilia Ponte                      12:10 PM  Margaret Jewitt 

Friday March 31st                       7:45 AM  Tony Overvelde                          12:10 PM  Intentions of Steve Ottenhof  

Saturday April 1st                  5:00 PM   Vincent Dillon          

Sunday April 2nd                              8:00 AM   Virginia Lollar                                10:30 AM   Pro-Populo Livestream  

          7:30 PM   Special Intention 

 

MINISTRIES:  First Reading: Second Reading: Narrator and S: 

Saturday,Apr.1st              5:00 

PM 

Isabel Chase Mike Chase N: Maureen Jamieson 

S: Lynn Prichard 

Sunday, Apr. 2nd      8:00 

AM 

Anne Hogarth Sarah Baines N: Bernadette Egan 

S: Elizabeth Neely 

Sunday, Apr. 2nd      10:30 

AM 

Sr. Maureen Lamarche Kurtis Tighe N: Mark Levac 

S: Donna Travis 

Sunday, Apr. 2nd      7:30 

PM 

Michelle Savoie Aidan Scott N: Greg Pucher 

S: Edwin Moreno 

 

175 Years of Living Stones 
"Come to Him, a living Stone, though rejected by mortals yet chosen and 

precious in God’s sight, and like living stones let yourselves be built into a 

spiritual house, to be a holy priesthood, to offer spiritual sacrifices acceptable 

to God through Jesus Christ." 1 Peter 2:4-5 

 

Rosarie Coughlan 
 

This week, Rosarie Coughlan brings home our ‘Sedes Sapientiae’, 
Seat of Wisdom Statue, as it continues its pilgrimage through the 

parish. 

                Please keep Rosarie in your prayers this week. 
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Archbishop Mulhall’s 

Spiritual Talks Wednesdays in Lent will 

Continue 
 

Continuing this Wednesday, March 29, and for all the 

following Wednesdays at the Cathedral throughout 

Lent, Archbishop Mulhall, in the context of Adoration of 

the Blessed Sacrament, will guide us with a spiritual talk 

at 7 pm.  This event will not be live-streamed.   

              Please join us at the Cathedral. 

 

 

NEXT SATURDAY 

THE PASSION OF THE CHRIST MOVIE VIEWING AND 

REFLECTION TO PREPARE FOR HOLY WEEK 

 

 

On Saturday, April 1 from 10 am to 3 pm we will gather in the Parish Centre to pray 

with reflections,  Scripture,  and watch the movie The Passion of the Christ.  This 

promises to be an excellent prayerful, meditative preparation for Holy Week.   

Please join us. 

 

Please register by contacting Liz at officemanger@stmaryscathedral.ca 

 

N.B. The movie is not suitable for children. 

 

 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 
Tuesday, March 28, at 1:30 pm to 3:30 pm Knitting Group in the Parish Centre 

 

Wednesday, March 29, at 7pm: Lenten Spiritual Talks continue with Archbishop Mulhall 

 

Saturday, April 1, Men’s Ministry,  at 7 am to 9 am  Breakfast & reflection on Suffering 

 

 Saturday, April 1, at 10 am to 3 pm Day of Retreat to begin Holy Week:  

Prayer, Reflection and watching The Passion of the Christ 

 

Easter Sunday, April 9 following the 10:30 Mass: Children’s Easter Egg Hunt 

If you have not yet registered you are most welcome to do so.  Contact Sebastien at  

sebastien@fidei.email or register using this form: https://forms.gle/CJpcKaRg5My5dxJa7 
 

https://forms.gle/CJpcKaRg5My5dxJa7


GREAT NEWS! 

ENOUGH VOLUNTEERS HAVE RECOMMITTED SO THAT WE 

CAN  KEEP THE OVERNIGHT SHELTER OPEN TO THE END OF 

APRIL 
Ann Lyng was contacted by  the  Housing and Social Services 

Department of the City to ask if we would be willing to 

continue the overnight shelter until the end of April. After a 

survey of the volunteers most have committed to helping to the 

end of April.  A huge thank you to all these men for going 

above and beyond the original call to close at the end of 

March.  A huge thank you to all the men who understandably 

can't continue in April. Your generosity these past  two, almost 

three, months has been so beautiful.  God Bless you all. 

 

Knights of Columbus Exemplification 2023 

This Sunday after the 10:30 am Mass, as our Parish's Knights of 

Columbus Council 728  celebrate their 120th year, all the parishioners of 

St Mary's Cathedral are cordially invited to stay after Mass for the 

Exemplification Ceremony to welcome several new men into the 

Knights of Columbus. This is a Knights of Columbus family event and a 

parish family event.  Please join us to welcome the new men into the 

Order. The ceremony is about 30 minutes long.   

  

 

THE NONNAS ARE COOKING UP A STORM 

AGAIN! 
 

Next Sunday, Palm Sunday, April 2, there will be a large 

selection of homemade Italian Easter breads available after 

the 8 am and10:30 am Masses for your enjoyment.   

 

 

Sedes Sapientiae’ 
 

If you are interested in having this beautiful statue in your home for a week, we have a few weeks 

available in May and June. 

 

Please contact Liz at the parish office, 613-546-5521 ext. 3, officemanager@stmaryscathedral.ca 

for specific dates. 
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NATALIE HOLLAND IS 

AT IT AGAIN! 
 

 
Do you have earrings, necklaces,  and 

rings that you don't wear any 

more?  Are there small items hanging 

around that are just gathering 

dust?  Natalie will gladly take them off 

your hands as she begins another 

creative fundraiser that turns one 

person's 'extraneous items' into another 

person's 'treasured find'. 

 

All proceeds will go toward the 

cathedral's redecoration. 

 



 



 

St. Mary’s Knitting Group 

 
 St. Mary’s Knitting group resumes 

Tuesday, March 28th  at 1:30 p.m. at the 

Parish Centre.  We make infant 

sweaters and baby blankets to be given 

to families in need through the Helping 

Us Grow Strong (HUGS) Program at 

KGH. Since September 2015 this 

program also gives a "Mini Hugs" gift 

To all new mothers.  

We meet on the  4th Tuesday of each 

month from 1:30-3:30 p.m. New 

members’ welcome. 

For further information, contact 

Catherine Allen at 613-548-4187 or 

catpetallen@bell.net.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosaries for Students Initiative 
 

Do you have a surplus of rosaries in your house that you are not using? Have you been holding on to them for 

when you can give them to someone? Well, now is your chance.  

 

Many Queen's students don't know where to find rosaries, nor do many of them have much money to buy some. 

However, many of us have extra rosaries lying around the house that would be better used in the hands of a 

student than in the back of a drawer.  

 

St. Mary's Knights of Columbus Council #728 will collect any unused 

rosaries and donate them to the Newman House Catholic Chaplaincy at 

Queen's University to be given out to students.  

 

If you have rosaries you would like to donate, please bring them to Mass and 

place them in the collection basket over the next couple of Sundays.  

Many thanks in advance for your generosity. 



 


